
From the President 

Greetings, CAML members! 

It was a pleasure to see so many of you at 
our meeting in Montreal. I'm sure you 
will agree that it was a terrific conference. 
Merci, Denise, Selima, Farah and Tim, for 
your hard work in putting together an 
excellent programme! I know that a lot of 
your time and energy went into making 
the local arrangements, and into joint 
planning with ARMuQ and CUMS. Our 
tour of Casavant Fr&res organ factory in 
Saint-Hyacinthe was a special treat. 

I would like, on behalf of the CAML 
Board, to thank outgoing President 
Timothy Maloney for his excellent 
leadership of CAML during the past two 
years. Tim, thank-you for seeing us 
through two very successful conferences, 
for voicing a Canadian perspective at 
IAML congresses, for keeping our Board 
on track, and for many other 
accomplishments. Yours will be a 
challenging standard to match! 

Thanks are also due to outgoing Board 
member Jana Wyber, for her tireless 
efforts not only as our Membership 
Secretary for the past several years, but 
also as CO-creator and CO-owner of 
CANMUS-L, our electronic discussion 
group. Jana was also instrumental 

in having the new CAML logo created by 
Calgary artist, Greg Manley. Many of us 
admired it at the Annual General Meeting 
in Montreal, and we look forward to its 
appearance on our Newsletter masthead. 
Best wishes in your new career, Jana; we 
shall miss your creative and energetic 
presence in CAML, and hope that you will 
keep in touch. 

Cheryl Martin, our new Newsletter Editor, 
has been especially busy wearing two hats 
this spring, as she prepared to hand over 
her Treasurer's duties. Thank-you, Cheryl, 
for doing an exemplary job of taking care 
of CAML's finances! Your expertise and 
experience on the Board will be invaluable 
to me, as rookie President, in the coming 
year. 

Finally, I would like to extend a warm 
welcome to Desmond Maley, our new 
Membership Secretary, and to Janice 
Coles, our new Treasurer. I am looking 
forward to a stimulating and rewarding 
year of work with the new CAML Board. 

Kirsten Walsh 
President 


